
NHMRC e-ASIA 2022 Joint Research Program 
applications recommended for funding commencing in 
2023 

About the Scheme 

The NHMRC e-ASIA Joint Research Program (JRP) supports Australian participation and partnership in 
international collaborative research through the e-ASIA Joint Research Program. The e-ASIA Joint Research 
Program supports international joint research projects in the East Asia region on a multilateral basis and promotes 
the interaction of researchers through scientific workshops. Fields of cooperation are decided among the e-ASIA 
participating member organisations and funding is for up to three years. 

International collaborative research projects are selected through an open call for proposals. The field of 
cooperation for this funding call was infectious diseases (including antimicrobial resistance). Applications must be 
supported by a minimum of three member organisations to be successful. 

The applications listed in the table below have been approved for funding to commence in 2023. They are listed in 
application identification number (App ID) order. 



 
 

 
 

   

Page 2  

 
 

App ID Chief Investigator Name(s) Application Title Administering Institution Budget 

2018589 CIA - Prof Jian Li  
CIB - Assoc Prof Fanfan Zhou  
CIC - Dr Xukai Jiang 

Development of Innovative Antimicrobials for Combatting 
Multidrug-resistant Gram-negative Bacteria: An integrated multi-
disciplinary approach 

Monash University $749,920.00 

2018677 CIA - Prof Katryn Stacey  
CIB - Dr Helle Bielefeldt-Ohmann  
CIC - Dr Adriana Pliego Zamora  
CID - Mr Jaehyeon Kim 
CIE - Prof Benjamin Schulz  

Gut leak and microbiome contribution to severe dengue disease The University of Queensland $669,503.00 

2018695 CIA - Dr Rhea Longley  
CIB - Prof Ivo Mueller 

Applying novel serological exposure markers to quantify residual 
malaria transmission in the Philippines 

The Walter and Eliza Hall 
Institute of Medical Research 

$361,876.50 

 TOTAL $1,781,299.50 
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